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I’m writing to you today because I’m a leader in Isaiah Minnesota and we are working to make 
Drivers Licenses available to all Minnesotans.   
 
Did you know that 30,000 kids in Minnesota have parents without a driver’s license?  Can you 
imagine how difficult it is for these families to get back and forth to work, school, after-school 
activities, visiting friends, and so forth?  They live in constant fear that they will be pulled over 
and asked to see their drivers license. 
 
We think this change only makes common sense, helping people get to work, pay taxes, drive 
more safely and be fully insured. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support of this legislation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tom Sampson 
 
 


